
We really appreciate the 

ongoing support of our 

parents / carers and wider 

community in these tricky 

times.  

We thought we might be in a 

better place locally and 

globally but things feel more difficult and 

closer to home than ever. 

Please continue to support us by wearing a 

mask at the gates and socially distancing.  

Stay safe and well. 

Returning Permission Slips  

Please check that you have returned permissions for  

Barnardo’s Advocacy - BorrowBox - Sumdog  

Need another form? Get in touch.  Need to query with HT? Get in touch. 

Christmas Cards  

Sorry to be late to inform….. 

Pupils can send in cards—we will 
quarantine and then hand out. 

or 

Be sustainable—send one homemade card and we will 
hang it on the blackboard tree in the hall (We’ll take a 
photo and put it on the blog) 

Wednesday 22nd December is Christmas Party Day, pupils 

may come wearing their party clothes. 

The events group have planned the day. 

Peppermint fondants—sweets to share at home 

Crafting boxes (for their mints!) 

Party Games 

Christmas Movie + Popcorn  

Movie vote The Grinch -v- Elf  
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Christmas Dinner—Tuesday,  21st December  

We are sorry once again that we cannot 

invite our parents/carers in to join us.  

Pupils will be prepping the veg on the Monday 

afternoon. Tables will be decorated by pupils. The 

Parent Council are providing the desserts and a 

Christmas cracker for each pupil. We have found a 

couple of boxes of crackers in the cupboard—we will 

use these up and ensure that card and paper is 

recycled. 

Pupil may come to school wearing their Christmas 

jumper if they wish. 

Suistainable Show 

Since Eddie the Penguin is trying to Save the World we 

are trying harder too.  We are trying to use clothes 

that are already at home for costumes.   

We are trying to use junk boxes and scraps for scenery.  

We have tried to get Liam and Bailey to cycle the 

backing tracks (technology not behaving yet!) 

Costumes 

We have sent most children home with a wee costume slip.  Any problems please get in touch.   

The show should not cause home costs or home stress 

Let us know and we’ll get it sorted out :) 

 

No Hoodies will be harmed in the making of this performance.  Any clothing your child brings in for 

the show will be returned in the same conditions.  We will unpin or untack any additions after the 

show (except for Rhona who wants a bee costume!!) 

Holywood School Show  

Eddie the Penguin Saves the World 

Sorry no live audience :(….But,  for £1 be there (but not really) 

you can email a headshot to the school office. We will print out 

and attach you to a chair in the audience.  Well behaved pets 

welcome too!  We hope to fill up the audience. See if you can 

spot yourself in the “Meet the Audience” at the start of the 

show!! There are prizes to be won.  Got a fab hat? Wear it in your photo.  The best 

hat will win a prize, judged by pupil panel.  Random number on the back of the 

photo, number drawn wins! 

Images will be given to your child and can be used at home to make parent masks or 

Christmas decorations. 

 

 We will record the show. 

 We will set up a private YouTube channel. 

 We will send out an access code . 

 Only share with family members who want to watch the show! 

 After 10 days the channel will be deleted. 


